
Gonzaga High School:  
Providing Opportunities to Make a Difference 

Home of the VIkings 
Athletics Department 

 
 
 
 
September 3rd, 2025 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
This letter is to certify that _____________________________ is a volunteer at 
Gonzaga High School for the 2025-2026 school year. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me at peterkeough@nlschools.ca or (709) 
753-7510. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
 
Peter Keough 
Assistant Principal/Athletic Director 
Gonzaga High School 
 
 
 
 


